
 

 

 

 

 

 

Displacement, Gender and Justice – Reflections in Memory of  

Dr. Sinéad McGrath 

Friday, 22nd April 1.30pm – 3pm 

Room SE014,  

School of Education, North Campus, Maynooth University 

 

 

Please join with us at the Maynooth University Department of International 

Development to remember our colleague, Dr. Sinéad McGrath, who passed away, 

sadly, in January 2022. 

 

At this event, which is open to all Sinead’s family, colleagues, students, alumni and friends, we will 

be joined by speakers who will reflect on Sinead's contributions to research, in her teaching and 

through her activisms. These include Dr. Melanie Hoewer and Dr. Alexander Dukalskis, 

Sinéad’s PhD supervisors at UCD and Patrick Marren, the co-ordinator of the undergraduate 

programme that Sinéad taught on at the Department of International Development. 

We will also be joined by Verity Swan from Rotary Raheny, who will present a Peace Pole to the 

Department of International Development in memory of Sinéad’s work and her commitment to 

peace, equality, and human rights. 

 

All participants are also welcome to a reception afterwards. For those who cannot 

participate in person, please email Maria Heneghan at internationaldevelopment@mu.ie for the 

Teams link, where we hope to stream some of the event. 
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